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5/2/2018 2:45 PM 
I am wondering why no consideration has been given to closing the existing Vail Trail? The trail is not 
legal as it crosses several private properties, additionally it is not recognized by the Forest Service as a 
designated route on the 2011 Travel Management Plan. Also, if this area is so important to wildlife 
habitat then this is another reason people should not be hiking this route. 
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